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Director: ​ Everyone  
Secretary:​ Patti Kelsey  
Treasurer​: John English  
Dinner Ride Coordinator:​ Bev Speckman  
Historian:​ Dave Aiken  
Ride Captain: ​Bill Poe 
Webmaster: ​Bill Poe 
Photographer: ​Bill Poe 
50/50:​ Craig Kelsey 
Website:​ ​website@ektr.org 
 
BOWLING UPDATE:​ The bowling event was wonderful. John English “scored” his highest 
score to date : 223. He has the picture to prove it. I’m sure there was more to the story but even 
the “peanut gallery” wasn’t talking :) . 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Sunday April 14:​ ​Breakfast to support our Veterans hosted by the American Legion Riders - 
8:30 - 11:00 at the clubhouse 9550 Pflumm in Lenexa. Price is $8 for a breakfast buffet that 
includes scrambled eggs, sausage, hash browns, pancakes, biscuits and gravy, grits, coffee 
and juice. 
 ​Saturday April 20: ​is our first “Saturday ride. We will meet at the Sears parking lot at 8am to 
ride to the Circle C in Paola 
Saturday May 4:​ ​Shawnee Cycle (the New details) 
Sunday May 5:​ ​Bikers with a Mi Gayle’s Harley Davidson site” is hosting a Female Riders 
Event (see the website for moression - the ride to support the City Union Mission 
May 9 - 10: ​Bogie and MaryRose are leading a Flint HIlls Ride. There is information on our 
website including some hotels choices for you to call and make your overnight reservations 
May 18:​ ​Ride to Marquette for Thunder on the Smokies. This can be a long day if you choose to 
ride the whole route (about 450 miles). However, some will meet and just ride as far as 
breakfast then return home on their own (more information on the website) 
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June 8:​ ​Guns and Hoses event to support a police officer and a firefighter (again more 
information on the website) 
August 21:​ ​In place of our regular Wednesday ride we are having our yearly event with the 
T-Bones​. ​The cost is $5 each that needs to be given to Bev by June 26. Don’t be left out it’s 
always a great time. We will meet at the ballfield so don’t hesitate to invite anyone one who will 
enjoy a great evening. 
 
DINNER RIDES: ​Bev is always looking for leaders for our weekly event Robert lead our ride last 
week without a radio so he could show if you are interested in leading but feel like you can’t 
because you don’t have a radio. Someone with a radio can ride behind you in case we begin to 
spread out too much they can “radio” to the rest of the group if necessary. Next week (4/17) we 
are going to Don Chilito’s on Johnson Drive. 
 
NO MEETING IN MAY​ we will still have a weekly ride but won’t go to Johnny’s as they are not 
available that night. 
 
50/50: ​$29 was won by John Van Zant 
 
I must take the opportunity to thank John English for his great work on the website. It is so 
appreciated. 
 
Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary - Patti Kelsey 


